The ACV Working Group met virtually via Zoom on 18th November 2021 at 7pm and in attendance were; Cllr Cooper, Cllr McCormick, Cllr Ball, Cllr Redburn, Cllr Peachment, Cllr Yallop and the Clerk. The purpose of the meeting was to agree on ACV nominations to be recommended for consideration by the full Salhouse Parish Council meeting in December 2021 in relation to the hairdressers (as recently put up for sale) and 82b Lower Street (as the existing ACV expires in March 2022). The ACV working group recommend to the PC to:

- 1. Not place an ACV at this time on the 48 Lower Street which has recently gone up for sale on the basis that its main use has not recently been or is presently used to further the social wellbeing or social interests* of the local community; *cultural, recreational or sporting interests.
- 2. Not reapply for the ACV on 82b Lower Street (which expires in 26 March 2022) as it has not trading for the last five years (building has remained vacant) and therefore not considered a community asset at the current time.

These decisions do not prevent the Parish Council from making an ACV nomination in the future if the nature and use of either buildings change and are later considered to fall within the definition of a community asset.